Scheduling information for the 2024/2025 school year

Good afternoon, parents. We hosted class meetings this week to review the Program of Studies and discuss the scheduling process for the 2024/2025 school year. The Program of Studies is posted on the <u>GRHS website</u>. This document includes more information about course descriptions, prerequisites, credit requirements, and the scheduling process.

Skyward is now open for students to enter course requests for next school year. Please review the Program of Studies with your child, and advise them to follow the instructions below to enter requests.

Login to Family Access

Click "Schedule" tab

Request Courses for 2024-2025 in Glen Ridge High School

Highlight requested course and click "Add Course"

In case you missed it, we also hosted an event last night for parents of 8th graders to discuss the transition to high school. The slides can be viewed on the <u>GRHS website</u>, and include information about programs, the scheduling process, and student activities.

Please review these resources and don't hesitate to reach out to your child's teachers, support services staff, or administration if you have any questions.

Thank you,

John W. Lawlor

Principal

Glen Ridge High School